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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

 

THIS WILL BE THE LAST PAPER NEWSLETTER SENT OUT. 

PLEASE LOGIN TO OUR WEBSITE AND REGISTER FOR ONLINE 

NEWS DIRECTLY TO YOUR INBOX. 
www.holytrinitycepa.co.uk 

 

NEWSLETTER 4 – 26th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe three weeks has gone by so quickly at Holy Trinity, time flies when you’re having fun! 

I must say a huge thank you to all the staff, children, Governors and parents who have made me feel so 

welcome and taken the time to speak to me.  I have received many positive comments about some of the 

changes being made within the school and endeavour to listen to parents and carers views on how we can 

make things even better. 

 

Well done to all the parents and carers who make sure that their children are in school and on time each 

day.  The school is now open to pupils from 8.30am so the earlier you can bring your child/ren, the 

better.  Thank you as well for ensuring that the children are wearing the correct school uniform and are 

ready to learn.  Where this isn’t the case, can I urge parents to come and speak to me so that together we 

can find a suitable way forward. 

 

There are many exciting things happening in the coming weeks and we will be relaunching after school 

clubs after half term.  Please sign up to the school website as this is where we will regularly update 

information for parents so that you know what is going on. 

Mr Wilson  

Today we say ‘Goodbye and Good Luck’ to Mr Wilson, who has worked at Holy Trinity for seven years.  

He’s off on a new adventure and we would like to wish him well in all that he does. 
 

Tel:01691
http://www.holytrinitycepa.co.uk/


PTA Valentine’s Disco 

The PTA are making arrangements for a Valentine’s disco to be held on Thursday 15th February. 

Tickets will be £2 per child with KS1 attending 3.20pm-4.20pm and KS2 4.30-5.30pm.  For an 

additional £1 children can buy a goody bag containing a drink and a snack.  Tickets available soon. 

Change of personal details 

We have had quite a few instances lately where addresses and telephone numbers have been out of date.  

Can you please ensure that any changes are given to school office to update our records. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again, thank you for all your support and words of encouragement.  Together, we can strive to 

ensure that our school is the best it can be for the whole community. 

 

Best wishes 
 

 
Principal 

  

Monday  12th February Year 5 to see Beauty and the Beast at the Marches School 

Wednesday  14th February  Year 3/4 – Stepping Out Training – more details to follow 

Thursday  15th February Valentine Disco (see above) 

Monday 19th February Half Term Week – return to school Tuesday 27
th

 February 2018 

Monday  26th February  PD Day (No School) 

Wednesday 

– Friday  

7-9th March Year 6 Residential to Standon Bowers  

Easter Holidays – Friday 30
th

 March to Friday 13
th

 April 2018 – Back to school on Monday 16
th

 April. 


